
 

 

14 October 2015 

Dear colleague 

Packing bags for ICT2015? Don’t forget the children! 

As someone with a keen interest in the latest developments regarding the internet, you may 

have registered and are looking forward to attending the ICT 2015 Innovate, Connect, 

Transform conference in Lisbon, Portugal, during 20—22 October 2015.  

 

And so are we. eNACSO – a Network of 23 leading children’s rights/protection NGOs funded 

by EC under the Safer Internet Programme – is uniquely placed to detect and act on 

emerging trends of the digital world in which children are fully immersed and active 

participants. eNACSO has been selected to hold a Networking session with the title “Where 

is the child in all this?” on Wednesday 21/10/2015 (16:50-17:35h) in Room 9 at the 

conference centre.  

With so many important sessions and discussions on offer, the choice is enormous. We hope 

that you will make time in your personal conference schedule to take part in our uniquely 

child-focused session. eNACSO aims to ensure that issues concerning children are taken into 

consideration, by bringing the child’s perspective to ICT2015. Our session will provide a 

space for you to reflect on your organisation’s policies and practice in this regard, share your 

ideas, and find out how you might collaborate with eNACSO in future. 

 

You will have an opportunity to participate in two World Café-style discussions on children 

participating in digital policy-making, and your views really matter to us. Table 1 will focus 

on Children & new technologies, and Table 2 on Detecting and addressing legislative gaps 

and advocating for the safety of children using new technologies.  

 

Please join us for a short and snappy 45 minute thought-sharing session in Lisbon. We look 

forward to welcoming you. Don’t be late as the number of participants is limited due to the 

room size. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Flaminia Frinchi 

 

eNACSO IV Coordinator 

Save the Children Italy Onlus  

Via Volturno, 58-00185 Rome - Italy 

Tel.: +39 06 480 700 32    

Email: flaminia.frinchi@savethechildren.org   

Skype: flaminia.frinchi 


